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Milestone Contractors selected for 52@65 project in Boone County 
 
BOONE COUNTY, Ind. – Milestone Contractors, L.P. was recently awarded the construction 
contract for 52@65, a new interchange project at I-65 and U.S. 52 near Lebanon.  

Construction of a diverging diamond interchange is scheduled to begin this spring. Learn more 
about a diverging diamond interchange here. The new interchange aims to enhance safety and 
improve traffic flow, providing better access to both I-65 and U.S. 52.  

Based in Indiana, Milestone specializes in bridge construction and asphalt and concrete paving.  

A schedule for construction will be shared once finalized. Visit 52at65.com for the latest project 
plans and materials.  
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